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The year 2019 has 
been a traffic disaster for 
those who have to travel 
US 277 north of  Bronte.  
It extends from the city 
limits all the way to the 
US 277 and State 
Highway 70 intersection 
8 miles north of  Bronte.  
Construction was 
scheduled to begin in 
January 2019 and be 
completed by November.  
However, these photos 
were taken on December 
17, 2019, and no end is 
in sight.


